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              19th March 2024     

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are inviting the children of Key Stage 2 to participate in our annual egg decorating 

competition and egg-rolling race, which will take place on Friday 22nd March. 

The children can decorate a hard-boiled egg as creatively as possible (maybe as a character 

from their favourite book or film) and staff will choose a winner from each class, who will receive 

a little prize. 

Later in the day, each class will have an opportunity to take part in an egg-rolling race, where 

those children that have brought in a hard-boiled egg will roll it down the school drive. The child 

whose egg passes the finish line first will win a prize.  

If any children would like to take part in the egg decoration and egg rolling competition, we ask 

that they bring their hard-boiled egg in, ready decorated, on Thursday 21st March.  

I’m sure we will see some eggcellent eggxamples of decorated eggs. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs H Rigby 

Principal 
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